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BOOST FINAL CONFERENCE  
 
On Thursday, 22nd September, SSF hosted the final event of the BOOST 
project.  
 
The event was organised in conjunction with the Municipality of Alcorcón and it was 
a great opportunity for the project partners to share the results of the project and to 
highlight the opportunities that exist for organisations and learners through the 
Erasmus+ Programme. More than 100 people, including representatives of social 
organisations, VET Centres, students, public administration, and local migrant 
people attended the final conference. SSF was congratulated by the representatives 
of the Municipality of Alcorcón for the great organisation of the event and the success 
of the BOOST project. 
 
As an outcome of the conference, SSF has been invited to deliver BOOST training 
sessions in two local VET centres before the end of 2022. 

Sharing the results of the BOOST project with key stakeholders in Spain 

 

 

 
ACCESSING THE RESOURCES 

 
Why not check out the BOOST 
platform here to access all our 
learning resources: 
 

1. MOOC on Global 
Competence for 
Professionals 
 

2. MOOC on Global 
Competence for migrant 
women  
 

3. BOOST Coaching 
Programme and Toolkit 

  
Please visit: 
https://boost.erasmus.site/ 
 
To keep in touch with the 
BOOST project, follow us at: 
https://www.facebook.com/boos
t.erasmus  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More pictures from the BOOST 
final conference: 
 

 
 

 

BOOST – an innovative Erasmus+ project - 
that focuses on fostering global competence 
development among vulnerable women to 
advance their social inclusion and career 
paths. 
 
Global competence is the capacity to 
examine local, global, and intercultural 
issues, to understand and appreciate the 
perspectives and world views of others, to 
engage in open, appropriate, and effective 
interactions with people from different 
cultures, and to act for collective well-being 
and sustainable development. (OECD, 2018) 
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The BOOST Team at Work  

Transnational Partner Meeting 5: 

21st September 2022 
 

The BOOST Project is brought to you by the following partner organisations: 

      

  

In September 2022 we held our fifth and final transnational partner 
meeting in Madrid and celebrated the successful closure of the 
BOOST project.  
 
The meeting was a value opportunity for the project partners to 
discuss the implementation of the BOOST Coaching Programme in 
their countries and listen to the testimonials and experiences of both 
the coaches and coachees that participated in the programme. We 
exchanged the methods and approaches adopted by partners to 
recruit and engage the project target groups and the positive impact 
that the project had on both the organisations that participated, the 
project staff involved and the learners – both professionals and 
women with migrant backgrounds.  
 
IDP, our Italian partner, presented the results of the impact surveys 
and it was hugely heartwarming to discover that the BOOST project 
achieved an average score of 9.1 in terms of tangible impact 
experienced and evaluated by the key stakeholders in the project.  
 
If you would like to get involved with us in this testing and training 
phase, please reach out to us through our social media channels.  

 


